

Good Day, UK Travelers!

As of this morning, we had two travelers (non-singers) cancel, so we are back to 56 total.

This means we can:

1. Go back to one bus, and the price remains the same as originally bid, \$4289.00,

OR

2. Stay with two buses, \$60.00 extra per person. (The tour company was able to keep the additional price the same as if we had 58 travelers.)

Not really wanting to make this decision, we need to hear from you regarding your preference. A simple majority will decide. No response means no preference. If you care to voice your opinion, please do so by noon, Friday, February 19.

1. One bus
2. Two buses
3. No preference (or no response)

Also, our Scottish Theme night in Edinburgh has been booked at another venue. That is back on the itinerary. Get ready to wear those kilts!!

Have a great day!

Bob